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Dealerships Must Put a Stop to Sexual Harassment, or It Could
Cost Them Big
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Steven Ferenczy’s article “Dealerships Must Put A Stop To Sexual Harassment, Or It Could Cost

Them Big” was featured in Automotive News. In the article, Steven provides insight on how

dealerships can take proactive steps to protect their company. Dealerships should: 

Get educated in order to implement policies and procedures designed to prevent harassment

from occurring

Educate employees regarding your dealership’s no-harassment policies

Train employees at all levels

To read the full article, please visit Automotive News.
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